
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] Protecting our places of worship
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 1:45:36 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Stella S. 
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 1:44 PM
To: Council@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Protecting our places of worship

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or
attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

>
> Hello,
>
> I am very much in support of the new by law that would protect our places of worship. I am pleased  that we live
in a city where the mayor is caring enough and understands that there is difference between hate speech and freedom
of speech.  I hope this gets passed.
>
> Stella Seigel
> Sent from my iPhone
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